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Kristin Cummings Quoted in Insurance Journal:
Proposed N.J. Bill Would Require Insurers to Pay
COVID-19 Business Interruption Claims

March 19, 2020

Kristin Cummings, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was quoted in an
Insurance Journal article titled “Proposed N.J. Bill Would Require Insurers to
Pay COVID-19 Business Interruption Claims.”

A proposed New Jersey bill, which aims to create business interruption
insurance coverage for COVID-19 related claims despite virus exclusions in
many policies, has drawn concern about the constitutionality of legislation like
this.

Click here to read “Proposed N.J. Bill Would Require Insurers to Pay
COVID-19 Business Interruption Claims.”

ATLANTA | BOSTON | DALLAS | FT.LAUDERDALE | LONDON | MINNEAPOLIS
NEWYORK | OAKLAND | PHILADELPHIA | WASHINGTON, DC



